
The 2023/24 DPAC executives are thrilled to
announce the completion of a fantastic project:

24 brand new benches have been built,
painted and delivered to schools within the

Qualicum School District! 

This project wouldn't have been possible
without the incredible support of our

community. We want to extend a huge thank
you to everyone who contributed their time,
effort, and resources to make this happen. 

A special shout-out goes to Home Hardware
for their invaluable assistance. Their generosity

allowed us to stay within budget, using
approximately $5,000 of the $17,000 allocated

by the vote. 

We hope these benches bring joy and comfort
to students and staff alike, providing a

welcoming space for relaxation and
connection. 

Thank you again to everyone who made this
project a success!


